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Dear Sir/Madam


WITHDRAWAL OF APPLICATION

Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended)

Address: 

66 Flat A

Fortess Road

London

NW5 2HG
Proposal:

I would like to plant some seedlings in an existing flower bed at the road. These will eventually grow together into a hedge. The plants that were in the bed died during the 2022 heat wave.
I am writing to inform you that your application was withdrawn by the Council on 29 April 2024.

In dealing with the application, the Council has sought to work with the applicant in a positive and proactive way in accordance with paragraph 38 of the National Planning Policy Framework 2021.

Yours faithfully

Chief Planning Officer
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